
POLICY REGARDING UNSPORTSMANLIKE CONDUCT 
 
The Board of Directors of the Fiesta Grande Pickleball Club has adopted the 
following policy regarding unsportsmanlike conduct during Round Robin 
Play.Round Robin captains will have the authority to dismiss any individual from 
further play in any Round Robin where a player displays unsportsmanlike conduct 
towards another player, the Round Robin captain, or is in violation of the stated 
Round Robin policy. The captain will first issue a verbal warning to the offending 
player and if the conduct or violation continues after the warning the captain may 
then dismiss the player from further play during that Round Robin.The offending 
player will also be advised that any further unsportsmanlike conduct or violation 
of policy in subsequent Round Robins will result in the board of directors filing a 
written complaint with the management of the Fiesta Grande RV Resort. The 
complaint will identify the offending individual and the nature of the complaint. 
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